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County of El Dorado Clerk of the Board <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Follow up on oral health & “face diapers”

Tracy Doyle <tracyoilsistas@gmail.com> Sun, May 30, 2021 at 1:14 PM
To: The BOSONE <bosone@edcgov.us>, George Turnboo 2 <bostwo@edcgov.us>, The Bosthree <bosthree@edcgov.us>,
Lori Parlin <bosfour@edcgov.us>, bosfive@edcgov.us, Donald Ashton <don.ashton@edcgov.us>, edc.cob@edcgov.us

For Public Comment Covid Update June 8 th

Hello Supervisors,

| emailed you regarding masks ( face diapers) and the negative impact on oral health in late 2020. Here's the recording of
the workshop. Perhaps you could direct Nancy's Oral Health Team to circle back to this topic and watch this.

https://m.youtube.com/watch?v=LKdGYcROCxU

Oral health should be a focus of Public Health. Tooth decay is a very dangerous health issue. I'm sure our Public Health
Oral Health team would never want to promote practices that have a negligible impact on oral health.

Behavioral science and strategic communication has been used to instill fear of a virus with 99% survival rate and was so
successful the nation became submissive. So much do that people walk around doing something detrimental to their
health. It's time for some course correcting.

Blessings,

Tracy Doyle
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